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· There has been no PCC meeting since the last Parish Council meeting. The next one is scheduled at the beginning of August.  

· The land underneath the lych gate has now eroded to the extent that it is a trip hazard is there any help that the Council could provide in relation to this ? 

· The flower festival for the Queens Birthday was a lovely event and it was a well attended service. 

· The Church does have to apply to the Church Faculty for retrospective permission for the defibrillator to be on the wall which is frustrating as there is a cost to this. 

· Hilary with Vivienne Swift are liaising with the school to run an after school club running 4/5 weeks over Advent. Beck Stubbs is very receptive and if it goes well it  could be repeated in Lent. 
